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Summary:

Pope discusses DPRK representatives' attempt to establish contacts with Henry Kissinger
via China as Heo Dam is scheduled to meet Henry Kissinger after the latter's visit to
Beijing.
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Department Relations I

The External Relations Attaché of P.R. Hungary to Pyongyang, I. Tabara, told V. Nanu
on October 22 he found out from reliable sources that the North Korean authorities
asked the People's Republic of China government to intervene with H. Kissinger (with
the occasion of the latter's visit to Peking), for establishing contacts between the
Democratic People's Republic of Korea and the US. The Hungarian interlocutor
mentioned a new meeting would take place between Vice-Premier Heo Dam [Ho Tam]
and H. Kissinger after the visit to Peking of the US official.

Signed: D. Popa


